
Dear Poster Presenter, 

 

The Student Forum at ASP-DAC 2010 will be held in Room 103 from 12:20 to 13:30 on January 19, 2010.  

A light meal will be served during the poster presentation. We plan on giving a few awards to the 

outstanding posters and having the award ceremony at 13:30. If you have been awarded a travel grant, 

you must bring a copy of your passport (the page with your photo) in order for you to receive the grant 

after the ceremony.   

 

Here are the guidelines for poster preparation.  

  ** The size of you poster can be as large as 150 cm (height) x 90 cm (width).  

  ** The poster format is free, but you must show your poster title, poster ID, name, email address, 

adviser's name, and affiliation at the top of your poster. 

  ** When preparing your poster, try to use large fonts with visible colors. Also try to use figures, diagrams, 

and tables to better present the ideas.  

  ** Room 103 will be open at 8:00 on January 19, so bring your poster and attach it to the board in 

advance.  

  ** If you want to keep your poster, you should remove it at 14:00-17:00. The organizing staff of 

ASP-DAC 2010 shall dispose of all posters left after the scheduled removal time.  

 

I am looking forward to seeing you at the Student Forum of ASP-DAC 2010. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ting-Chi Wang 

Chair of the Student Forum at ASP-DAC 2010 


